
To: 

National Institute of Educational Planning and Administration 
17-B, Sri Aurobindo Marg, New Delhi - 110016 

With reference to notes dated 13.06.2023 and 14.06.2023 received from the Office of the 
Vice Chancellor, NIEPA, it is hereby notified for the information of all the concerned that 
Prof. Shashikala Wanjari, Vice Chancellor, NIEPA will be attending a conference on "Creating 
the Base for Lifelong Learning: National Conference on Foundational Literacy and Numeracy 
(FLN)" under the presidency of G20 at Pune University, Pune organized by Department of 
School Education and Literacy, Ministry of Education as an expert panelist. She will be going 
to Pune from 17.06.2023 to 19.06.2023 while being on Duty Leave on 19.06.2023 (Monday). 

Prof. Pranati Panda 

Since, the senior most Professor, Prof. Sudhanshu Bhushan and next senior Professor, Prof. 
A. K. Singh are on leave, hence, the next senior professor, Prof. Pranati Panda, Head, 
Department of School and Non-Formal Education will look after the routine duties of the 
Vice Chancellor, in addition to her own work/duties during 17.06.2023 to 19.06.2023. 

CC: 

F. No. 14-1/2015-Misc. (VC) 

Head, Department of School and non-Formal Education 
NIEPA, New Delhi 

NOTIFICATION 

1. All Heads of Department/Sections/Wings 
2. Sr. PS to the VC - for information of Vice Chancellor 
3. PA to Registrar - for record 
A Concerned File 

6. Section's Guard File 
7. Master File 

June (y ,2023 

5. Systems Analyst - with the request to upload it on Institute's website 

(Dr. Sandeep Chatterjee) 
Registrar 
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